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Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
(from Joanne Rasmussen (# 56), Corresponding Secretary) 

 
  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 

 

Marjorie Homan #241, Josephine Mastropulo #10,  
Bernie Tannenbaum #236, John Fallon #99, Inga Sloben #207, 

Helen Bartone #40, Diane Brisotti #234 & Lynn Tyler #29 
 

   We hope you feel better soon! 
 

SYMPATHY CARDS WERE SENT TO 
 

Emma Pughielli. #46, for the passing of her Daughter, 
Jeanne Florio 

 
A DONATION WAS SENT TO:  

 

The American Cancer Society in memory of Dottie Jermusyk, #33 
 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE: 
 

Dottie Jermusyk #33, Jean Florio #46 

To My Neighbors & Friends, 
 
 Thank you for your 
kindness, phone calls, cards and 
visits.  You are great neighbors! 
 

My Love to All 
Al Iovino, #82 

To All My Dear & Caring Friends at Foxwood Village, 
 

 I want to thank you very much for all the 
beautiful Mass Cards, cards & phone calls sent in 
memory of my dear and beloved Daughter, Jeanne.  
Most of all I thank you so much for being such caring & 
thoughtful friends.  I love you all very much. 
 

God Bless you one & all. 
 

Love, Emma Pughielli, # 46 

 

 Joe Mcallister’s daughter tells 
us that her Dad continues to do well 
& is very content.   
 He would love to hear from 
his friends. 
 

Joe Mcallister 
VA Home @ Montrose 

Deer Park Unit 
Montrose, NY 10548 

The best expression of Love is: “The Giving of Ones Time” 
 

To All My Friends & Neighbors in Foxwood, I thank you for giving 
me your time: 

 To send a Get Well card and to write a note in it. 
 To cook and send a meal, cake or cookies. 
 To send fruit and candy baskets. 
 And most of all to include me in your Prayers and Good 

Wishes. 
I hope some day I can do the same for you. 

Bernie Tannenbaum, #236 
 

We’ve Got Mail! 


